
From: Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/19/2016 8:39:52 AM
Subject: FW: Emailing: Joint Use Dock

Attachments: Joint Use Dock.pdf

A memo from Rick Medlin re their DHEC issues.
 
From: Rick Medlin [mailto:Rick.Medlin@fotlinc.com] 

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 4:49 PM

To: Glaccum, David

Subject: FW: Emailing: Joint Use Dock
 
David,
            I am forwarding a memo that I think the Governor will find as interesting follow up to the letter written by 
Mike Maucher to Governor Haley last week. It is written by the new owner of the lot directly adjacent to the Kunes’ 
lots, 29,30 and 31. If there is anything I can help to clarify that might help move this through to the Governor, please 
let me know. We just can not stand by and allow this beautiful marsh to be destroyed because of property 
owner/realtors who have fraudulently obtained a permit approval for their own financial interests.

This communication contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. It is for the exclusive use of the intended recipient(s). If 
you are not the intended recipient(s), please note that any distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly 
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